

Dear Parent/Carer

Musical Soiree on Wednesday at 6:30pm!

Please can we remind all those children taking part to bring in their musical instrument, music and backing tracks on Wednesday for the rehearsal on Wednesday afternoon.

Please can children arrive on Wednesday at 6pm and by 6:10pm at the latest so they can get ready for the concert to start at 6:30pm.

Tickets will be coming home in book bags today - if you haven't received them please let the office know.

Best wishes

Alex Admin



